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Friday, November 18
TONIGHT - 6:30 P.M. POT LUCK Feast of Charity

7:45 P.M. Doctrinal Class. Rev. Kurt Hyland Asplundh will present some teachings distinguishing uses of the church from uses of the community. 
Sunday, November 20
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Seth Wyncoll 

7:00 P.M. Holy Supper Service.  Usher/Setup: Roy Odhner 
Wednesday, November 23
12:45 P.M. Dismissal for all KNCS students. School resumes Monday, 
November 28, after the Thanksgiving Break.
Thursday, November 24
10:00 A.M. Family Thanksgiving Service. Usher/Setup: Cade Cole


You are welcome to bring an offering of the produce of the earth, fresh or canned, as an 
expression of gratitude to the Lord. There will be a procession near the beginning of the 
service when you can bring your gift to the chancel.
Sunday, November 27
10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Mike Heiter

Wednesday, November 30
7:30 P.M. Society Christmas Doctrinal Class. 


At Hugh and Margaret Heinrichs’

Early December: 
Saturday, December 3
10:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M. Craft Sale in the Society Room.  

Sunday, December 4
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: John Robertson
Monday, December 5
7:15 P.M. Youth Group Conjugial Love Class. Location TBA

The Christmas Wreath Fundraiser is here! Grades 7-12 are taking orders for wreaths that will be ready for you to pick up at the school on Tuesday, December 6. You can place an order by calling or texting me at (484) 256-7527 or by emailing (knjunge@gmail.com) and letting me know the following: Size – large ($17) or small ($12)?; Ribbon – red or gold?  All will be decorated with pinecones unless you specify otherwise. Payment is due by Saturday, December 3, at the school office. Checks can be made out to Kempton New Church, with wreath in the memo line. Thank you for considering supporting us! – Katrin Jungé 
Good News! It's Easy to be a KNCS Yearbook Sponsor. Just fill out a sponsor form, include $25 or a check for that amount, include a message and your name if you wish, and leave all that with the school secretary or Judy Synnestvedt. And voila!  You've just helped finance our 5th yearbook ever and the first K-12 yearbook in our church school-system. A collector’s item. Your generosity brings down the per book cost for the more than 30 families whose children will be seen (not heard) on the pages of this book when it’s distributed in May. Thank You!  The Yearbook Class [Form is attached electronically and also available at the school office.]
To Craft Sale Vendors: Sale begins at 10:00 A.M. Doors will be open at 9:30 A.M. for vendors only – for set-up.
A Spiral Garden is being put together for Wednesday, December 21, at 6:00 P.M.  Please see the attached letter for details about this lovely event. 
Save the Date!  Adults are invited to put Saturday evening, January 21, on their calendars for a celebration of Mark’s 29 years of service to The Kempton New Church School. Thank you, MHW! 

Seeking a Courier to Caryndale – for some packages. 610-756-3684. Thanks – Fawn Ferguson
I need tin Altoid boxes for a project I am working on. If you could save them for me I would gladly come and pick them up or meet you at church. Thanks, Deeb (Debra Gilbert) – 484-219-3606
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